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DALLAS--Cancer cell repair mechanisms will be 

investigated at the University of Texas Southwestern Medical 

School at Dallas with a grant of $20,000 from the Paul J. and 

Adrienne Adam Foundation. 

Dr. Eugene P. Frenkel, Professor of Internal 

Medicine, who will direct the research, explained that current 

day drug therapy is limited, not because there isn't a wide 

spectrum of drugs available, but because following treatment 

with drugs, many cancer cells are able to repair themselves. 

"We hope to increase the efficacy of currently 

available drugs by interfering with the cancer cell's repair 

system," he added. 

The Adam Foundation has made a number of grants to 

further medical research. 
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